

POLICE DEPARTMENT

January 5, 2012

American Traffic Solutions, Inc. 7681 E. Gray Road Scottsdale, Arizona 85260

Attention: Geni Tunstall

Dear Geni,

The City of Cathedral City intends to execute the first one year option of our current contract with ATS, beginning at the conclusion of the current contractual anniversary date of February 3rd, 2012.

We look forward to another year of working with ATS.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Charles Robinson

Lieutenant

Cathedral City Police Department

760-770-0394

crobinson@cathedralcity.gov